

THE VICTORIAN BAR

ETHICS COMMITTEE

Confidential

Ms. Nicola Gobbo C/o List "M" OWEN DIXON CHAMBERS 26 September 2006

Dear Ms. Gobbo

Re: Complaint by Mr. Carl Williams – File No. LSC/06/3970

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 25 September 2006.

The Ethics Committee will consider this matter at its next meeting to be held on Tuesday, 3 October 2006.

Yours sincerely,

Debbie Jones Manager

Ethics & Investigations

The Victorian Bar Inc. - Reg. No. A0034304S

Email: ethics@vicbar.com.au Website: www.vicbar.com.au